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ICD-10 Claims Processing Reminders 

The following are some mistakes that we are finding when billing ICD-10 claims: 

Providers are not using the applicable Diagnosis Code based on the Date of Service. 

For billing paper claims, please view the billing instructions for paper claims present on the Louisiana 
Medicaid website, www.lamedicaid.com, directory link – Billing Instructions.  
 
Providers are not using the applicable Diagnosis Code Qualifier code in the HI Segment of electronic Billing 
Transactions. 
 
For billing EDI (electronic) claims, the EDI Companion Guides were revised in July 2015 and are found on 
the Molina website, www.lamedicaid.com, directory link –HIPAA Information Center.  
 
The webinar presentation dated 8/7/15 on lamedicaid.com is a good source of information for correct 
billing procedures. 

Providers are billing non-billable ICD-10 codes or in some cases prefixing the ICD-10 with the value ‘CM’.  
Please refer to www.lamedicaid.com for links to the CMS website where you can find an ICD-10 file of 
codes.   

 

 

http://www.lamedicaid.com/
http://www.lamedicaid.com/

